
 

 

27 August 2019   Reference number – GOL/GOL 

 

 

 

 

Dear Resident / Property Owner, 

Water Main Upgrades – Golden Grove Road, Golden Grove.   

Together with our contractors BTR Construction, we will be undertaking alteration works to a 

water main located in Golden Grove Road, Golden Grove. This will include installing almost 

350 metres of new water main. This work is to allow for the Department of Transport and 

Infrastructure’s (DPTI) Golden Grove Upgrade Project.  

 

When it’s happening: These works are scheduled to commence on Monday 2nd September 

(subject to schedule changes in the program) and will take approximately up to 4 weeks to 

complete. Please note that works are dependant upon weather conditions and technical 

constraints which may cause unavoidable delays. Construction works will be undertaken in 

the evenings, Monday – Friday between 7pm – 7am. Traffic management will be in place 

during these times to ensure the safety of our work crew and the community.  

Some work out of these hours may be required at certain stages of construction. Our crews 

are mindful of surrounding properties and will make every effort to minimise disturbance while 

this essential work is completed. 

 

Temporary interruptions to your water supply may be required at certain times during the 

works. Depending on your property’s location, more than one water interruption may be 

necessary. You will receive advance notification at least four days prior to any water supply 

disruption.  

If you have any questions or concerns about the works, please do not hesitate to contact 

Amy Czura on 1300 729 283 or email project@sawater.com.au. 

SA Water is committed to keeping construction impacts to a minimum. Thank you in advance 

for your patience and understanding during this important upgrade. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

 

Amy Czura 

Stakeholder Engagement Advisor 
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